
SPEAKERS 

Holly Catterton Allen is professor of family studies and Christian ministries at Lipscomb University in 

Nashville, Tennessee. Dr. Allen teaches courses in early childhood development and family ministry, and she 

has previously taught at John Brown University, Biola University and Abilene Christian University. Dr. Allen's 

areas of research are children's spirituality and intergenerational issues. She is the coauthor of Intergenerational 

Christian Formation: Bringing the Whole Church Together in Ministry, Community and Worship and the editor 

of Nurturing Children's Spirituality: Christian Perspectives and Best Practices. At the Teach 2016 conference, 

she will be the special guest of Nazarene Theological Seminary (NTS) and will present the Laytham Lecture in 

Early Childhood Ministry. Her presentations include Pilgrims Together: Building an Intergenerational Faith 

Community and Bringing the Generations Back Together: Nurturing Spiritual Formation across All Ages. Dr. 

Allen is married to Dr. Leonard Allen, and they have three adult children as well as four grandchildren.  

Dan Boone was called to preach at the age of 12. As a teen he pastored the New Salem Church of the 
Nazarene. He attended Trevecca Nazarene University and later earned a Master of Divinity degree at 
Nazarene Theological Seminary.  Dr. Boone earned his Doctor of Ministry from McCormick Theological 
Seminary.  He has served as the senior pastor of a number of churches, including Trevecca Community 
Church of the Nazarene in Nashville, Tennessee, and College Church of the Nazarene in Bourbonnais, 
Illinois. A popular author and impactful speaker, Dr. Boone currently serves as president of Trevecca 
Nazarene University. He and his wife of 40 years, Denise, have three adult daughters and six 
grandchildren.   
 
David W. Graves was elected as a general superintendent in the Church of the Nazarene at the 27th 
General Assembly in 2009. At the time of his election, Dr. Graves was the senior pastor of College Church 
of the Nazarene in Olathe, Kansas.  Dr. Graves served as director of Sunday School Ministries for the 
Church of the Nazarene International Headquarters from 2001 to 2006. He has had pastoral assignments 
in Kansas, Ohio, Tennessee, Oklahoma, and North Carolina. Graves is a graduate of Olivet Nazarene 
University and Nazarene Theological Seminary.  Known as an excellent communicator, Dr. Graves has 
traveled the globe, authored three books, and has written for numerous publications. Dr. Graves is a 4th 
generation Nazarene on both sides of his family. He and his wife, Sharon, have four adult children and 10 
grandchildren. 

Albert Hung is the Lead Pastor at Trinity Church of the Nazarene in Monterey Park, California, a multi-
cultural, multi-site church with services in English, Spanish, and Mandarin. After spending several years 
in the entertainment business as a stage director, composer, and television host, Albert came to faith in 
Christ in 2000 while living overseas in Taiwan. Soon afterward, he felt a call to pastoral ministry and 
moved to Los Angeles, where he served as the International Chaplain at Azusa Pacific University before 
accepting his current role at Trinity Church. He is passionate about cross-cultural ministry, leadership 
development, and mobilizing Christians to use their gifts and abilities to advance the kingdom of God in 
their local community. 
 

WORSHIP LEADER 

Scott Kelley is the worship arts pastor at Springdale Nazarene Church in Cincinnati, Ohio.  It is our 
privilege to have him as our worship leader at TEACH 2016. Kelly’s worship leadership and ministry 
talents are well known and have led to the invitation to lead worship at the 2017 General Assembly of the 
Church of the Nazarene in Indianapolis, Indiana.   


